
 
Winter Show Lyrics. Please practice at home in preparation for our show! The 

children should know their actions which they can show you . 

 

Five Tubby 
Snowmen, 

standing in a row. 
The sun starting 
shining and what 
do you suppose?  

One tubby 
snowman said 
“phew it’s hot” 

and then he 
disappeared, he 
melted on the 

spot! 
(Repeat till zero 

snowmen!) 

This is the way we 
put our coat on, 
put our coat on, 
put our coat on. 

This is the way we 
put our coat on, 

on a cold and 
frosty morning… 

(Repeat for different 
actions!) 
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Date: 03.12.2021 
 
 
 
Hello Parents and Carers! 
  

Rhyme of the week:  

http://www.yeadinginf.co.uk/
https://instagram.com/yeading_infants


Our Learning 

This Week Next Week 

The children have enjoyed getting 
creative with our Winter themed 
activities and helped create displays 
in the classroom. We have now 
finished our focus story Owl Babies. 
 
We also continued with our new 
programme ‘WriteDance’, which got 
the children using big movements to 
develop their physical skills needed 
for writing.  
 
We have begun practicing for our 
Winter Show! Please practice some 
songs at home. This show will be 
recorded on Monday 13th December 
and Tuesday 14th December. 

We will explore Christmas 
celebrations and traditions with the 
children by singing songs, reading 
stories and visiting a local church! 
We are really looking forward to this 
adventure and learning more about 
Christmas celebrations. Please 
remind your children about road 
safety over the weekend as we will 
be crossing a road during this trip! 
We have been also practicing this in 
school. See below for details: 
PM children – Monday 6th 
December 1pm 
AM children – Thursday 9th 
December 9:30am  
 
We will also continue with our 
phonics and begin introduce our 
new sound,‘t’ to the children. Please 
encourage learning at home and 
keep practicing letter formation on 
the whiteboards provided.   
 
Friday 10th December is Christmas 
Jumper Day!  

 
IMPORTANT: 
If your child or any member of your family displays any symptoms or if you 
have any concerns please do a Lateral Flow (LF) test. If your child has a 
NEGATIVE LF test please send them to school. If the LF test is POSITIVE, please 
book a PCR test https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test and contact the 
school immediately.  

 
Thank you   

 

General Notices 

Dates 
Term ends on Friday 17th December 2021 at 2:15PM 
Children will come back to school Wednesday 5th January 2022  
 
Please ensure to read with your children and use the reading record to make 
a comment on their progress. These books will be changed on Tuesdays or 
Wednesdays each week. 
 
If children come to school wearing hats and gloves, please write names in all 
items and teach children to recognise their items to ensure these don’t get 
lost.  
 
Health & Hygiene 

Any donations for tissues would be much appreciated!  
 
Please ensure your child’s nails are cut short and filed down. If your child has 
a runny nose, teaching them to clean themselves independently at home is 
essential before coming into nursery, so that we can ensure we are learning 
in a clean and hygienic setting 
 
Punctuality & Absence 
If your child is going to be absent, for whatever reason, please ensure that 
you ring the school office by 8.40am on 020 8573 3389 pressing option 1 and 
leaving a message, stating your child’s full name, class, and reason for 
absence. 
 
Home Time 
Your child’s safety is extremely important to us. We ask that you continue to 
be patient when we are calling your children’s names. We will also not be 
able to send your child home if you are using your mobile phone. We will not 
send your child home if you send a friend to collect your child if you have not 
informed the office or a member of staff before the end of the session. 
Therefore, please let us know in advance.  

https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test

